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I support everything about this bill. Since legalization of hard drugs, I have watched 

Portland deteriorate, with increased drug use on streets, increased homelessness, 

increased crime, and over all low morale throughout our city. We are not helping 

these addicted people; often some of these in the past had gotten help by mandating 

treatment vs jail. Let’s get back to common sense approaches that worked. Also, let’s 

not encourage our young people to do drugs! Thank you for your time. 


